
City of Lakewood 

The Lakewood Reinvestment Authority (LRA) will hold a Hybrid Public Hearing on the 

2025 Proposed Budget & 2024 Revised Budget on Monday, October 21, 2024 at 8:00 

PM in the City Council Chambers, 480 South Allison Parkway, Lakewood, CO. The 

Lakewood public is invited to attend and express their views concerning the 2025 

Proposed LRA Budget. Copies of the Proposed Budget are available for inspection in 

the Lakewood City Clerk’s Office, the City Manager’s Office and at 

www.Lakewood.org/LRA. For more information on the 2025 Proposed LRA Budget, 

contact Robert Smith, Lakewood Reinvestment Authority, 303-987-7730. 

This public notice is available in full in electronic form on the City’s official website, 

www.Lakewood.org/LegalNotices.  Copies are also available in printed form in the City 

Clerk’s Office, 480 S. Allison Parkway. 
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